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This term in year 1 our topic is ‘Greenfingers’. As
part of our learning we will be reading the books
‘Dinosaurs and all that Rubbish’, ‘Pumpkin Soup’
and ‘Kate and the Beanstalk’. We will be writing

our stories from the character's point of view. For
this we will discuss how the characters in the

story feel and why and relate them to our own
experiences. We will be thinking about how useful

plants are to us and why it is important to look
after them. We will then write our own

explanation text to explain how plants grow. To
help us understand what a plant needs to grow,

we will be growing our own plants.

The STAR words are the key vocabulary the children

will learn, understand and be able to use by the end

of the term. For this term our STAR  words are:

plants          grow    nutrients

stem        roots         leaves

water        dry         wet

conditions        evergreen

deciduous          seeds

You can help your child at home by:

-looking at the different plants when you walk to school

or in the park

-naming any plants on your journey

-seeing and noticing how plants and the blossoms

change with time

-talking about and identifying how plants are used in

the house and when you’re cooking.

-read with your child everyday and sign their reading

records.

Key messages:

P.E days- 1MG-Tuesday and Thursday. 1MC-Wednesday
and Friday

Violin is on Wednesday and Thursday so please
remember to bring your violin in for these days.




